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Mount l\itera Zee School Jabalpur

Circular to Parents
Ref.no: MLZS/2024-25/093

Date: 13th August 2024

Dear Parents,
We hope this message finds you well.

This is to inform you that, in an effort to inculcate discipline among our students, the
school gate will now be closed sharply at 7:35 am.

For this week, the gate will reopen after the assembly. However, starting next week, the
gate will remain closed after 7:35 am without any exception.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in helping us enforce this rule to
ensure timely attendance and discipline in our school.

Thank you for your support.

Regards,
Team MLZS
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